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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I Q) 

475 Allendale Road 
King ofPrussi~ P A 19406-1415 

Subject: Termination of License No. SNM-I067 6760 1I 00 
Reference: Letter, J. Nicholson (NRC) to J. F. Conant (ABB) dated January 17,2012 

Dear Mr. Nicholson: 

ABB has requested tennination ofNRC license SNM-1067 in December 2011. The Reference 
letter from NRC requests clarification regarding disposal ofwaste during decommissioning. 
During decommissioning ofthe Windsor Site, there were times that waste materials were held 
under SNM-l 067. Once the materials were ready for disposal, they were transferred back to 
license 06-00217-06 for disposal. None ofthe waste generated during decommissioning 
activities was disposed under SNM-I 067. This is the basis for selecting B.2.a. (transfer of 
radioactive materials) on the NRC Form 314 submitted in December 2011 requesting termination 
of license SNM-1067. 

If you have any additional questions concerning this request for termination, please contact me at 
(860) 418-0370 or by email atiohn.conant@us.abb.com. 

Sincerely. .. -\." 

~LC::-~----,
~F.Conant 
 • 
Director, Nuclear Engineering and Compliance 

xc: 	 Charles Petrillo (Town ofWindsor) 
Edward Wilds (CTDEEP) 
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